
THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWN OF LASALLE 
 

BY-LAW NO. 8397 
 
A By-law to authorize the extension of an Agreement 

between the Corporation of the Town of LaSalle and 

Philip Byrne for the Provision of Animal Control 

Officer Services 

 
Whereas By-law 7339 was adopted on March 28, 2017 executing an Agreement 

between the Corporation of the Town of LaSalle (“Corporation”) and Philip Byrne 

for Animal Control Officer Services within the Town of LaSalle; 

 

And whereas the current contract between the Corporation and Philip Byrne 

regarding Animal Control Officer Services expires on March 31, 2020; 

 

And whereas the Corporation deems it expedient to renew the contract with 

Philip Byrne for two years and nine months, beginning April 1, 2020 until 

December 31, 2022, on the terms and conditions set forth in the Agreement; 

 

Now therefore the Council of the Corporation of the Town of LaSalle hereby 
enacts as follows: 
 

1. That the the Mayor and Clerk be and they are hereby authorized and 

empowered on behalf of the the Corporation to extend the contract 

Agreement with Philip Byrne, a copy of which Agreement is attached 

hereto and forms part of this By-law. 

 

2. That this By-law shall come into force and take effect upon on the date of 

the third and final reading thereof. 

 

Read a first and second time and finally passed this 28th day of January, 2020 

 

1st Reading – January 28, 2020  ________________________________ 
      Mayor   
2nd Reading – January 28, 2020   
 
3rd Reading – January 28, 2020  ___________________________________ 
      Clerk   
 

 


